Payne, Nancy

From:

Tate II, John

Sent:

Thursday, August 30, 2018 12:43 PM

To:

Payne, Nancy; Yehlen, Mark

Subject:

Update on street light policy

Commissioner,

For the next public works committee meeting I would like a status update of the draft streetlight placement and removal policy in accordance with AASHTO standards. I would like this process to be complete prior to budget proposals being submitted.

Thank you.

John Tate II | City of Racine | Alderman, Third District | 262.770.5183 | john.tateII@cityofracine.org

The City of Racine is subject to the Wisconsin Public Records law. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Racine e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements.